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March 30, 2010 

City Of Peterborough 

Re: Shed at Riverside Park 

Attn: Peter Southall 

Peter, I am writing this letter as you requested at our meeting regarding the shed 

at Riverside Park. At our meeting we discussed the destruction of the existing 

shed and the setting of a bunker in its place for now. Unfortunately the City was 

unable to share costs of this project; therefore we said we would cover the costs 

hopefully to a point of approx. $20,000. 

We hope that this letter of comfort will allow the City to proceed with this 

project in order to get rid of a dangerous building and to give both the City and 

ball diamond a bunker to make use of for the time being. 

Any questions please feel free to contact either Scott or myself. 

Graham Lewis 

Treasurer 

705-745-9939 

379 Dominion Cres. Ptboro,K9H:SG9 
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